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  My New Roots Sarah Britton,2015-03-31 At long
last, Sarah Britton, called the “queen bee of the
health blogs” by Bon Appétit, reveals 100
gorgeous, all-new plant-based recipes in her debut
cookbook, inspired by her wildly popular blog.
Every month, half a million readers—vegetarians,
vegans, paleo followers, and gluten-free gourmets
alike—flock to Sarah’s adaptable and accessible
recipes that make powerfully healthy ingredients
simply irresistible. My New Roots is the ultimate
guide to revitalizing one’s health and palate, one
delicious recipe at a time: no fad diets or
gimmicks here. Whether readers are newcomers to
natural foods or are already devotees, they will
discover how easy it is to eat healthfully and
happily when whole foods and plants are at the
center of every plate.
  The Book of (Even More) Awesome Neil
Pasricha,2011-04-28 From the bestselling author of
The Book of Awesome, You Are Awesome, and the
award-winning, multimillion-hit blog 1000 Awesome
Things comes even more of the little things that
make us smile every day! Neil Pasricha is back
with a collection of hundreds more awesome things
from the website, as well as never-before-seen
extraordinary moments that deserve celebration: •
Letting go of the gas pump perfectly so you end on
a round number • When a baby falls asleep on you •
When your pet notices you’re in a bad mood and
comes to see you • Pulling a weed and getting all
the roots with it • When your windshield wipers
match the beat of the song you’re listening to •
When the hiccups stop • The smooth feeling on your
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teeth when you get your braces off • Driving from
a rough road onto a smooth one • When the person
you’re meeting is even later than you are • That
guy who helps you parallel park There’s even space
for you to write your very own Awesome Things in
the back. Because couldn’t we all use (even more)
awesome?
  The Making of Slap Shot Jonathon
Jackson,2010-09-23 How a movie about minor league
hockey became a box office hit-and an
international cult classic Even thirty-odd years
after Slap Shot's release, diehard hockey fans can
still recite scenes of dialogue by heart, making
lines like putting on the foil just common argot
for the devoted. Yet many may be surprised to
learn that the true story behind the making of the
film is as captivating as the film itself. In The
Making of Slap Shot, veteran sports writer
Jonathon Jackson lets fans not only relive just
how the film was made, but brings to light
surprising facts (i.e., Al Pacino was the first
choice for the role of Reggie Dunlop; almost every
scene-even the absurd and unbelievable ones-
depicts a real life event). With access to those
involved in the making of the film, he brings to
life some of the magic behind the creation of
memorable scenes and characters, especially the
Charleston Chiefs, one of the most popular
fictional sports teams in history. Based on
interviews with over 50 cast members, production
staff, and anyone of note involved in the film's
creation Destined to be a collectible and keepsake
(along with the jerseys, bobbleheads, and other
paraphernalia associated with the film), The
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Making of Slapshot is a must for fans eager to
learn even more about their favorite film.
  Reading People Anne Bogel,2017-09-19 If the
viral Buzzfeed-style personality quizzes are any
indication, we are collectively obsessed with the
idea of defining and knowing ourselves and our
unique place in the world. But what we're finding
is this: knowing which Harry Potter character you
are is easy, but actually knowing yourself isn't
as simple as just checking a few boxes on an
online quiz. For readers who long to dig deeper
into what makes them uniquely them (and why that
matters), popular blogger Anne Bogel has done the
hard part--collecting, exploring, and explaining
the most popular personality frameworks, such as
Myers-Briggs, StrengthsFinder, Enneagram, and
others. She explains to readers the life-changing
insights that can be gained from each and shares
specific, practical real-life applications across
all facets of life, including love and marriage,
productivity, parenting, the workplace, and
spiritual life. In her friendly, relatable style,
Bogel shares engaging personal stories that show
firsthand how understanding personality can
revolutionize the way we live, love, work, and
pray.
  Ohio Is For Sale ,2016-07-09 Three cartoon
animals live in a house together in the American
Midwest. They get a job, get sick, and throw a
party. Their lives are lit by street lamps and the
flickering TV set. They do incredibly stupid
things with hilarious and disastrous results. It's
about friendship, booze, and the slow collapse of
western civilization. And they're so cute! Jon
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Allen studied illustration at Pratt Institute and
holds a master's degree in painting from Cranbrook
Academy of Art. He teaches foundation drawing. In
addition to Ohio Is For Sale, he wrote and
illustrated Vacationland, a self-published graphic
novel.
  Draft No. 4 John McPhee,2017-09-05 The long-
awaited guide to writing long-form nonfiction by
the legendary author and teacher Draft No. 4 is a
master class on the writer’s craft. In a series of
playful, expertly wrought essays, John McPhee
shares insights he has gathered over his career
and has refined while teaching at Princeton
University, where he has nurtured some of the most
esteemed writers of recent decades. McPhee offers
definitive guidance in the decisions regarding
arrangement, diction, and tone that shape
nonfiction pieces, and he presents extracts from
his work, subjecting them to wry scrutiny. In one
essay, he considers the delicate art of getting
sources to tell you what they might not otherwise
reveal. In another, he discusses how to use
flashback to place a bear encounter in a travel
narrative while observing that “readers are not
supposed to notice the structure. It is meant to
be about as visible as someone’s bones.” The
result is a vivid depiction of the writing
process, from reporting to drafting to
revising—and revising, and revising. Draft No. 4
is enriched by multiple diagrams and by personal
anecdotes and charming reflections on the life of
a writer. McPhee describes his enduring
relationships with The New Yorker and Farrar,
Straus and Giroux, and recalls his early years at
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Time magazine. Throughout, Draft No. 4 is
enlivened by his keen sense of writing as a way of
being in the world.
  White Mouse Nancy Wake,2011-12-01 Nancy Wake,
nicknamed 'the white mouse' for her ability to
evade capture, tells her own story. As the
Gestapo's most wanted person, and one of the most
highly decorated servicewomen of the war, it's a
story worth telling. After living and working in
Paris in the 1930's, Nancy married a wealthy
Frenchman and settled in Marseilles. Her idyllic
new life was ended by World War II and the
invasion of France. Her life shattered, Nancy
joined the French resistance and, later, began
work with an escape-route network for allied
soldiers. Eventually Nancy had to escape from
France herself to avoid capture by the Gestapo. In
London she trained with the Special Operations
Executive as a secret agent and saboteur before
parachuting back into France. Nancy became a
leading figure in the Maquis of the Auvergne
district, in charge of finance and obtaining arms,
and helped to forge the Maquis into a superb
fighting force. During her lifetime, Nancy Wake
was hailed as a legend. Her autobiography recounts
her extraordinary wartime experiences in her own
words.
  Brand Admiration C. Whan Park,Deborah J.
MacInnis,Andreas B. Eisingerich,2016-09-16 Brand
Admiration uses deep research on consumer
psychology, marketing, consumer engagement and
communication to develop a powerful, integrated
perspective and innovative approach to brand
management. Using numerous real-world examples and
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backed by research from top notch academics, this
book describes how companies can turn a product,
service, corporate, person or place brand into one
that customers love, trust and respect; in short,
how to make a brand admired. The result? Greater
brand loyalty, stronger brand advocacy, and higher
brand equity. Admired brands grow more revenue in
a more efficient way over a longer period of time
and with more opportunities for growth. The real
power of Brand Admiration is that it provides
concrete, actionable guidance on how brand
managers can make customers (and employees) admire
a brand. Admired brands don't just do the job;
they offer exactly what customers need (enabling
benefits), in way that's pleasing, fun,
interesting, and emotionally involving (enticing
benefits), while making people feel good about
themselves (enriching benefits). Providing these
benefits, called 3 Es, is foundational to building
, strengthening and leveraging brand admiration.
In addition, the authors articulate a common-sense
and action based measure of brand equity, and they
develop dashboard metrics to diagnose if there are
any 'canaries in the coal mine', and if so, what
to do next. In short, Brand Admiration provides a
coherent, cohesive approach to helping the brand
stand the test of time. A well-designed, well-
managed brand becomes a part of the public
consciousness, and ultimately, a part of the
culture. This trajectory is the fruit of decisions
made from an integrated strategic standpoint. This
book shows you how to shift the process for your
brand, with practical guidance and an analytical
approach.
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  The Music of James Bond Jon
Burlingame,2012-10-11 Chronicles all the behind-
the-scenes stories of every song and score written
for the James Bond films and draws from new
interviews with many of the songwriters and
composers.
  The Table I Long For Shawn Brace,2021-07
  Android Programming Bill Phillips,Chris
Stewart,2015-08-01 Android Programming: The Big
Nerd Ranch Guide is an introductory Android book
for programmers with Java experience. Based on Big
Nerd Ranch's popular Android Bootcamp course, this
guide will lead you through the wilderness using
hands-on example apps combined with clear
explanations of key concepts and APIs. This book
focuses on practical techniques for developing
apps compatible with Android 4.1 (Jelly Bean) and
up, including coverage of Lollipop and material
design. Write and run code every step of the way,
creating apps that integrate with other Android
apps, download and display pictures from the web,
play sounds, and more. Each chapter and app has
been designed and tested to provide the knowledge
and experience you need to get started in Android
development. Big Nerd Ranch specializes in
developing and designing innovative applications
for clients around the world. Our experts teach
others through our books, bootcamps, and onsite
training. Whether it's Android, iOS, Ruby and Ruby
on Rails, Cocoa, Mac OS X, JavaScript, HTML5 or
UX/UI, we've got you covered. The Android team is
constantly improving and updating Android Studio
and other tools. As a result, some of the
instructions we provide in the book are no longer
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correct. You can find an addendum addressing
breaking changes at:
https://github.com/bignerdranch/AndroidCourseResou
rces/raw/master/2ndEdition/Errata/2eAddendum.pdf.
  The Electric State Simon Stålenhag,2018-09-25
NPR Best Books of 2018 A teen girl and her robot
embark on a cross-country mission in this
illustrated science fiction story, perfect for
fans of Ready Player One and Black Mirror. In late
1997, a runaway teenager and her small yellow toy
robot travel west through a strange American
landscape where the ruins of gigantic battle
drones litter the countryside, along with the
discarded trash of a high-tech consumerist society
addicted to a virtual-reality system. As they
approach the edge of the continent, the world
outside the car window seems to unravel at an ever
faster pace, as if somewhere beyond the horizon,
the hollow core of civilization has finally caved
in.
  Halo: Last Light Troy Denning,2015-09-15 An
original novel set in the Halo Universe and based
on the New York Times bestselling video game
series! It is 2553, and the three-decade long
Covenant War that defined a generation has
suddenly drawn to a close. Yet, in the remotest
parts of human space, tensions remain that
threaten to overflow into another full-scale
conflict. Beneath the surface of the planet Gao
lies a vast cavern system renowned for its
therapeutic effects and rumored miraculous cures.
But now Gao natives are turning up brutally
murdered down there—violent acts that happen to
coincide with the recent arrival of a UNSC
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research battalion protected by Spartan Blue Team,
led by the renowned Spartan-II Fred-104. Maverick
detective Veta Lopis of the Gao Ministry of
Protection is only trying to do her job as the
Special Inspector assigned to catch a serial
killer—one who is possibly hiding within the
Spartan ranks—but she never anticipates the
situation spiraling out of control into an all-out
crisis. When Gao is revealed to harbor ancient
Forerunner technology that could solidify the
UNSC’s military supremacy for centuries to come,
Insurrection loyalists within the planetary
government will do anything—even align with a
vicious faction of what remains of the Covenant—to
ensure that never happens…
  The Ultimate Legacy Jim Stovall,2016-01-11 It is
here—the final chapter in the trilogy! Following
the highly-rated world-wide hits The Ultimate Gift
and The Ultimate Life comes The Ultimate Legacy!
The epic of Jason Stevens’ (Logan Bartholomew,
Hallmark’s Love’s Long Journey and Love’s Abiding
Joy) life carries on. Having dealt with the
tragedies and perils of his own family, he must
try to help a friend along a similar journey. This
touching conclusion shows that if we learn
something, we change our own life. And when we
teach something, we change another's life. But
when we teach people to teach, we change the
world.
  Future Crimes Marc Goodman,2015-02-24 NEW YORK
TIMES and WALL STREET JOURNAL BESTSELLER ONE OF
THE WASHINGTON POST'S 10 BEST BOOKS OF 2015 One of
the world’s leading authorities on global
security, Marc Goodman takes readers deep into the
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digital underground to expose the alarming ways
criminals, corporations, and even countries are
using new and emerging technologies against
you—and how this makes everyone more vulnerable
than ever imagined. Technological advances have
benefited our world in immeasurable ways, but
there is an ominous flip side: our technology can
be turned against us. Hackers can activate baby
monitors to spy on families, thieves are analyzing
social media posts to plot home invasions, and
stalkers are exploiting the GPS on smart phones to
track their victims’ every move. We all know
today’s criminals can steal identities, drain
online bank accounts, and wipe out computer
servers, but that’s just the beginning. To date,
no computer has been created that could not be
hacked—a sobering fact given our radical
dependence on these machines for everything from
our nation’s power grid to air traffic control to
financial services. Yet, as ubiquitous as
technology seems today, just over the horizon is a
tidal wave of scientific progress that will leave
our heads spinning. If today’s Internet is the
size of a golf ball, tomorrow’s will be the size
of the sun. Welcome to the Internet of Things, a
living, breathing, global information grid where
every physical object will be online. But with
greater connections come greater risks.
Implantable medical devices such as pacemakers can
be hacked to deliver a lethal jolt of electricity
and a car’s brakes can be disabled at high speed
from miles away. Meanwhile, 3-D printers can
produce AK-47s, bioterrorists can download the
recipe for Spanish flu, and cartels are using
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fleets of drones to ferry drugs across borders.
With explosive insights based upon a career in law
enforcement and counterterrorism, Marc Goodman
takes readers on a vivid journey through the
darkest recesses of the Internet. Reading like
science fiction, but based in science fact, Future
Crimes explores how bad actors are primed to
hijack the technologies of tomorrow, including
robotics, synthetic biology, nanotechnology,
virtual reality, and artificial intelligence.
These fields hold the power to create a world of
unprecedented abundance and prosperity. But the
technological bedrock upon which we are building
our common future is deeply unstable and, like a
house of cards, can come crashing down at any
moment. Future Crimes provides a mind-blowing
glimpse into the dark side of technological
innovation and the unintended consequences of our
connected world. Goodman offers a way out with
clear steps we must take to survive the progress
unfolding before us. Provocative, thrilling, and
ultimately empowering, Future Crimes will serve as
an urgent call to action that shows how we can
take back control over our own devices and harness
technology’s tremendous power for the betterment
of humanity—before it’s too late.
  Beginner's Guide to Digital Painting in
Procreate 3D Total Publishing,Publishing
3dtotal,2020-03-24 Delve into the world of digital
painting on an iPad with step-by-step tutorials,
hints, and tips from professional artists.
  Scraps of Hope in Banda Aceh Marjaana
Jauhola,2020-12-17 Scraps of Hope in Banda Aceh
examines the rebuilding of the city of Banda Aceh
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in Indonesia in the aftermath of the celebrated
Helsinki-based peace mediation process, thirty
years of armed conflict, and the tsunami. Offering
a critical contribution to the study of post-
conflict politics, the book includes 14
documentary videos reflecting individuals’
experiences on rebuilding the city and following
the everyday lives of people in Banda Aceh.
Marjaana Jauhola mirrors the peace-making process
from the perspective of the ‘outcast’ and
invisible, challenging the selective narrative and
ideals of the peace as a success story. Jauhola
provides alternative ways to reflect the peace
dialogue using ethnographic and film documentarist
storytelling. Scraps of Hope in Banda Aceh tells a
story of layered exiles and displacement,
revealing hidden narratives of violence and grief
while exposing struggles over gendered
expectations of being good and respectable women
and men. It brings to light the multiple ways of
arranging lives and forming caring relationships
outside the normative notions of nuclear family
and home, and offers insights into the relations
of power and violence that are embedded in the
peace.
  Standing in the Rainbow Fannie Flagg,2004-08-03
Good news! Fannie’s back in town—and the town is
among the leading characters in her new novel.
Along with Neighbor Dorothy, the lady with the
smile in her voice, whose daily radio broadcasts
keep us delightfully informed on all the local
news, we also meet Bobby, her ten-year-old son,
destined to live a thousand lives, most of them in
his imagination; Norma and Macky Warren and their



14

ninety-eight-year-old Aunt Elner; the oddly sexy
and charismatic Hamm Sparks, who starts off in
life as a tractor salesman and ends up selling
himself to the whole state and almost the entire
country; and the two women who love him as
differently as night and day. Then there is Tot
Whooten, the beautician whose luck is as bad as
her hairdressing skills; Beatrice Woods, the
Little Blind Songbird; Cecil Figgs, the Funeral
King; and the fabulous Minnie Oatman, lead
vocalist of the Oatman Family Gospel Singers. The
time is 1946 until the present. The town is
Elmwood Springs, Missouri, right in the middle of
the country, in the midst of the mostly joyous
transition from war to peace, aiming toward a
dizzyingly bright future. Once again, Fannie Flagg
gives us a story of richly human characters, the
saving graces of the once-maligned middle classes
and small-town life, and the daily contest between
laughter and tears. Fannie truly writes from the
heartland, and her storytelling is, to quote Time,
utterly irresistible.
  The Sound of a Wild Snail Eating Elisabeth Tova
Bailey,2010-01-01 Bedridden and suffering from a
neurological disorder, the author recounts the
profound effect on her life caused by a gift of a
snail in a potted plant and shares the lessons
learned from her new companion about her the
meaning of her life and the life of the small
creature.
  Architects of Buddhist Leisure Justin Thomas
McDaniel,2017-04-01 Buddhism, often described as
an austere religion that condemns desire, promotes
denial, and idealizes the contemplative life,
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actually has a thriving leisure culture in Asia.
Creative religious improvisations designed by
Buddhists have been produced both within and
outside of monasteries across the region—in Nepal,
Japan, Korea, Macau, Hong Kong, Singapore, Laos,
Thailand, and Vietnam. Justin McDaniel looks at
the growth of Asia’s culture of Buddhist
leisure—what he calls “socially disengaged
Buddhism”—through a study of architects
responsible for monuments, museums, amusement
parks, and other sites. In conversation with noted
theorists of material and visual culture and
anthropologists of art, McDaniel argues that such
sites highlight the importance of public, leisure,
and spectacle culture from a Buddhist perspective
and illustrate how “secular” and “religious,”
“public” and “private,” are in many ways false
binaries. Moreover, places like Lek Wiriyaphan’s
Sanctuary of Truth in Thailand, Suối Tiên
Amusement Park in Saigon, and Shi Fa Zhao’s
multilevel museum/ritual space/tea house in
Singapore reflect a growing Buddhist ecumenism
built through repetitive affective encounters
instead of didactic sermons and sectarian
developments. They present different Buddhist
traditions, images, and aesthetic expressions as
united but not uniform, collected but not concise:
Together they form a gathering, not a movement.
Despite the ingenuity of lay and ordained
visionaries like Wiriyaphan and Zhao and their
colleagues Kenzo Tange, Chan-soo Park, Tadao Ando,
and others discussed in this book, creators of
Buddhist leisure sites often face problems along
the way. Parks and museums are complex adaptive
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systems that are changed and influenced by
budgets, available materials, local and global
economic conditions, and visitors. Architects must
often compromise and settle at local optima, and
no matter what they intend, their buildings will
develop lives of their own. Provocative and
theoretically innovative, Architects of Buddhist
Leisure asks readers to question the very category
of “religious” architecture. It challenges current
methodological approaches in religious studies and
speaks to a broad audience interested in modern
art, architecture, religion, anthropology, and
material culture. An electronic version of this
book is freely available thanks to the support of
libraries working with Knowledge Unlatched, a
collaborative initiative designed to make high-
quality books open access for the public good. The
open-access version of this book is licensed under
Creative Commons Attribution-NonCommercial-
NoDerivatives 4.0 International (CC BY-NC-ND 4.0),
which means that the work may be freely downloaded
and shared for non-commercial purposes, provided
credit is given to the author. Derivative works
and commercial uses require permission from the
publisher.
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In a fast-paced digital era where connections and
knowledge intertwine, the enigmatic realm of
language reveals its inherent magic. Its capacity
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to stir emotions, ignite contemplation, and
catalyze profound transformations is nothing short
of extraordinary. Within the captivating pages of
Youtube Movie To Mobile Phone Store 2553 a
literary masterpiece penned by way of a renowned
author, readers embark on a transformative
journey, unlocking the secrets and untapped
potential embedded within each word. In this
evaluation, we shall explore the book is core
themes, assess its distinct writing style, and
delve into its lasting affect the hearts and minds
of people who partake in its reading experience.
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